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of the Basel, Rotterdam and Stockholm Conventions dated from 23.04.2018, reference number 10-
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Unofficial translation 

 

Dear Mr Payet,  

The thirteenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties to the Basel Convention on the Control of 

Transboundary Movements of Hazardous Wastes and their Disposal (24 April- 5 May 2017, Geneva, 

Switzerland) adopted technical guidelines on the environmentally sound management of wastes 

consisting of, containing or contaminated with persistent organic pollutants (decision BC-13/4). 

The technical guidelines, in line with the requirements of the provision 1 (d) (ii) of the article 6 of the 

Stockholm Convention, sets, on the interim basis, the level of low content of POPs in wastes, which in 

accordance with the provision 10 of the decision BC-13/4 needs to be considered by the Conference of 

the Parties for its possible adoption.  

In order to undertake a full and complete assessment of the proposed level of the low POPs content by 

the relevant authorities of the Russian Federation which are responsible for meeting obligations under 

the Basel and Stockholm Conventions, we kindly ask the Secretariat to provide the following 

information: 

- Scientific methods and methodologies, which can be used to determine the low content of POPs 

and their correspondence to the international standards; 

- Other aspects which are significant from the Secretariat’s point of view to support the validation 

of level of low content of POPs. 

 

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Ecology confirms the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 


